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From the Regius Professor of Hédicine, Oxford.
24, Jan. 1914.
Dear Garrison,
- My friend Dr. Monod of Paris has been appointed by the
French Government to report on the methods of post-graduate
. teaching in the United States. Will you give him please every
possible help! He will be in Washington from April 4th to
April 6th. His address is Am. Express Co., lew York.
Sincerely yours,

Wme Osler,

P. S. Monod would be prepared to give a lecture on Paris Post-Grad.
work amd will you ask the President of the Society to arrange it.
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